
13 Apr 05: Welcome 
If you have not yet visited our Chaplain's page, John has posted a Prayer request 
for Jack Northridge who is battling cancer. There is also a standing Prayer 
request for our troops abroad, and John has provided a quarterly update to his 
lessons from life. 
 
I have a report from our National Director, Tim Bisch, on the events last weekend 
at Fort Hood honoring the Outlaws, B Troop, 1/158 Aviation Regiment in a 
change of command ceremony. When some accompanying pictures arrive, the 
narrative will be posted to the Then & Now page. 
 
The Quartermaster, Al Iller, is working on the procurement side of making some 
VLOA merchandise available. The pins, belt buckles and decals will allow 
Outlaws to identify themselves on their vehicles and where ball caps and polo 
shirts may be inappropriate attire. We will give you all the details as soon as Al is 
ready to start taking orders. 


